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Overview 

This bill appropriates $1.6 million in fiscal year 2020 for a grant to public television and 

community radio stations to support the “Beyond Opioids Project,” a collaborative 

project to highlight the impact of opioid addiction in Minnesota.   

Seventy percent of the grant funds must be awarded to Twin Cities Public Television, and 

30 percent must be awarded to the Association of Minnesota Public Educational Radio 

Stations (AMPERS).  The commissioner of administration must administer the grant 

program and may retain up to five percent of the total appropriation for administrative 

costs. 

Minnesota House Research Department provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, and information services to the Minnesota 
House of Representatives. This document can be made available in alternative formats. 

www.house.mn/hrd | 651-296-6753 | 600 State Office Building | St. Paul, MN 55155 


